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February 12, 1991

Dear Carl,

This letter is to serve as contirmation of your receptiion
report ot WGBQ on February &, 1991, The information in

your report is an accurate representation oI our programming
at that time on the date,

Yours is the only letter so frar reporting DX reception on
that date. As an amateur (KA9VHE) and periodic DXer myself,
I always enjoy getting reception reports. Thanks for your
letter and gooa luck witn future DX,
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